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NSEA-Retired Affiliate Annual Report:  NSEA-Retired continues to reach out and support various 
Association groups and activities. Upon application, nineteen new NSEA members who were Aspiring 
Educator (AE) members the previous year each received a $200 grant, serving as a rebate for their state 
dues. A session on classroom discipline was presented by NSEA-Retired President De Tonack at the AE  
fall conference. Educators Rising received a NSEA-Retired grant to help with prizes at their March 
conference. Call On Retired Educators (CORE) continues to encourage retired members to assist in 
various state association functions such as NSEA-U. Last spring several gatherings across the state 
acknowledged and thanked new retirees while offering an opportunity for retired educators to come 
together. Similar plans are being made for this spring and summer. NSEA-Retired supports the 
retirement seminars conducted by NSEA staff for both the Omaha and state plans throughout the year. 
NSEA-Retired continues to offer free fall and spring conferences and a February Governance Day.  
 


